Wordsworth Health Centre Patient Group

Minutes 
Meeting held 16/2/12
Present:
Renold Reid (Chair & Treasurer)
Manjit  Bhocal     (Vice Chair & Secretary)

Mrs Kuponiyi

Franco La Faci (Practice Manager)

Monica Zenonos (Patient Participation Project Manager)

1. Apologies – none

2. Minutes of the last meeting -agreed. It was acknowledged that there were more members present than recorded in the minutes ,however, a full record of attendees could not be found.

3 Matters arising – Discussions on the constitution of the patient group had been discussed at last meeting. A draft proposal for the formal constitution was presented by MZ. The constitution was agreed bar one amendment regarding extra-ordinary meetings. It was agreed that this would be added and the constitution signed off at next meeting.
4 All Officer posts were proposed and agreed as follows:   R.Reid -  Chair and Treasurer

M. Bhocal   –Vice Chair and Secretary

5. Financial position of group was discussed and it was agreed that the Chair and Practice Manager would take this forward once the constitution had been signed off.

6. GP survey . The group were asked to decide what areas this year’s practice survey needed to cover and how many questions should be asked. The areas to be included were agreed: new telephone system, time spent waiting for appointments, GP call back system, receptionist attitudes, access to building, links to other services ie pharmacy, etc It was agreed that there should be about 10 questions and that there should be 3 questions about participants profile regarding age, gender and ethnicity. It was agreed that the methodology would take the form of face to face interviews in the reception area as this was likely to increase uptake rates. It was agreed that the Project Manager, a receptionist and the Chair and Vice-Chair would do the survey with patients. The survey would be end on 16th March and a further Patient group meeting would be held the following week (22nd March) to discuss results and produce an action plan.
7. Members of thegroup were asked to complete a profile form of age ,gender and ethnicity so that information could be included on Patient Participation report.

8. Date of the next meeting -22nd March 2012
